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Dear Mr. Gelman:

Your letter to Chairman Ahearne requesting information about the accident at
the Three Mile Island nuclear station has been referred to me for response.

A1l current information about Three Mile Island and fts availability are
listed in "Title List of Publicly Available Documents: Three Mile Island -
Docket 50-320" (NUREG-0568), 1ts revision, NUREG-0568, Revision 1, and
Supplement 1 to Revision 1. These title 11sts can be obtained for $4.50,
$5.50, and $4.00, respectively, from the following address:

Publication Sales Manager

Document Management Branch

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC  20555.

You can be placed on the mailing 11st to receive press releases by writing to
the following address:

Office of Public Affairs
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC  20555.

I am pleased to provide you with this information.

Sincerely,

Original signed by:
Richard H. Vollmer

Richard H. Volimer, Director
Three Mile Island Suprort
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